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N°23-10, 10.12.2010 

Dear President, 

 

2010-2011 Calendar 

1) Senior Men's Epee  
As we announced at the Moscow Congress, the IOC's suspension of the Kuwait NOC is
still in effect. Therefore, in order to avoid penalizing the federations and athletes with a
new cancellation, the FIE Executive Committee has decided to transfer the organization of 
the Senior Men's Epee competitions planned in Kuwait to another federation. The Italian
Federation has proposed to organize these competitions in Legnano, on January 14, 15
and 16, 2011. The FIE Executive Committee has accepted this proposal. 
 
 
2) Senior Women's Foil  

The Polish Fencing Federation has requested to organize it's Women's Foil Grand Prix in
Gdansk on February 25 and 26, instead of 26 and 27 as originally planned, as the local
television decided to broadcast the event live on the 25th and 26th, but not on the 27th.
The FIE Executive Committee has accepted this request. 

 

3) Junior Men's and Women's Sabre 

Given the ongoing repair work planned in the Odessa venue where the competition was
scheduled to take place, the Ukrainian Fencing Federation has requested to change the
location of it's Junior Men's and Women's Sabre competitions and organize them in Kiev 
instead. These two tournaments will be organized on March 6, 2011, i.e. the day after the
Junior Women's Epee competition already planned in Kiev. The FIE Executive Committee 
has accepted this request.  

 
Alisher Usmanov 

President 

 


